
 
 
TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING OF THE DASSEL CITY COUNCIL 
DECEMBER 16, 2019, 6:30 P.M. 
DASSEL CITY HALL 
 
The Truth in Taxation hearing of the Dassel City Council was called to order by Mayor 
Hungerford at 6:30 p.m. on December 16, 2019 at Dassel City Hall. 
 
Present: Council members Carlson, Hallquist, Hollaran, Weseloh and Mayor Hungerford (5) 
Absent: None (0) 
 
The Council reviewed the 2020 General Fund levy and proposed budget. 
 
Property owner questioned why his taxes were increasing so drastically, possibly due to an 
increase in the valuation of his new home. 
 
The proposed levy was a 10.3% increase, total of $829,582, to capture the increase in net tax 
capacity. 
 
Motion by Hallquist, seconded by Carlson to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
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